

Haverhill School Committee

October 27, 2021

Mrs. Linda Koutoulas, City Clerk Four Summer Street, Room 118 Haverhill, MA 01830

Dear Mrs. Koutoulas:

The Haverhill School Committee Negotiating Team for the Safety Specialists Unit of the Haverhill Education Association **has canceled** its remote executive scheduled for today at 4:30 pm. with representatives of the Safety Specialists Unit of the Haverhill Education Association. The remote executive session has been rescheduled **Thursday, November 4, 2021, at 4:00 p.m**.

The purpose of this meeting is to continue negotiations for a contract with this newly formed bargaining unit. Below is the agenda for the executive session:

Agenda

- 1. Open Session Roll Call.
- 2. Motion to go into Executive Session to conduct a collective bargaining session with the Safety Specialists Unit of the Haverhill Education Association and to not reconvene in Open Session.
- 3. Adjournment.

Sincerely,

Scott Wood, Chairperson

Haverhill School Committee Negotiating Team Safety Specialists Unit of the Haverhill Education Association

An Act relative to extending certain COVID-19 measures adopted during the state of emergency was signed by Governor Baker and allows for remote meetings and hearings by public bodies through April 1, 2022.